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June  2019 

Dear Parents and Carers

Midlothian Schools Ski Programme

Please see attached information regarding skiing lessons starting in August 2019. This is being offered to Primary 5 pupils at the beginning of next session.  All children should come to school as normal and will depart by coach at 1.00pm and will leave Hillend at 2.30pm. If you would like your child take part, a deposit of £20.00 should be paid by Wednesday 19th June. 

Details are as follows – 

Venue:


Midlothian Snowsports Centre

Date: 


28th August – 2nd October

Time:


1.00pm – 2.30pm

Cost: 
£60.00 or £40.00 (for those in receipt of free school meals)

Clothing:
Warm trousers (no leggings), jumper, waterproof outerwear, gloves and warm, thick socks

Packed lunch required:
No
Payment can be made via ParentPay, this will show as the full amount of £60.00, however, if you wish to pay in instalments then pay the amount, ensuring the balance is paid in full by Thursday 26th September.  If you wish to pay by cash or cheque please complete the slip below and return with payment in an envelope with your child’s name and class on to the school office by Wednesday 19th June.  Cheques should be made payable to Midlothian Council.   If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Liz Laird

Headteacher

_________________________________________________________________________________

Midlothian Schools Ski Programme – 28th August – 2nd October 2019
Pupil Name: _____________________________________________  Class: _________________

Deposit of £20

Paid in full £60.00




Paid in full £40.00 (free school meal entitlement)


St Andrew’s Primary School      	Acting Headteacher


Gowkshill	Mrs Liz Laird


Gorebridge			


Midlothian                                                                   


EH23 4DA                                                                     


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:standrews_ps@midlothian.gov.uk" �standrews_ps@midlothian.gov.uk�


Web: standrews.mgfl.net


PLEASE NOTE WE HAVE A NEW TELEPHONE NUMBER


0131 271 4670
































